
 

 

CITY OF MONTCLAIR 

CITY COUNCIL 

 

NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT 

The regular City Council meeting held on Monday, August 17, 2020, was 

adjourned to 5:45 p.m. on Tuesday, September 8, 2020 for a Council 

Workshop: “Discussion of Audit Responsibilities and Process with 

Governing Board of the City (Audit Committee) by Van Lant & Fankhanel, 

LLP, the City’s Independent Auditing Firm.” 

 

Dated: August 18, 2020 


